INTENT TO OPT OUT OF HOMESTEAD EXEMPTION

The Town of Mount Airy Council intends to opt out of the statewide adjusted base year ad
valorem homestead exemption for the Town of Mount Airy. All concerned citizens are
invited to attend a public hearing on this matter to be held at Town Hall 1231 Dicks Hilt
Parkway Mount Airy GA 30563 on February 12, 2025 at 12 p.m. Times and places of
additional public hearings on this matter are at Town Hall on February 12, 2025 at 6 p.m.
and on February 19, 2025 at 6 p.m. This ad fulfills a State requirement and the final
decision to optin or opt out has not yet been made.




